
Welcome to the first issue of the “Building Bulletin” for 2015; I trust that there will be something of 
interest to you all in this bulletin. 
 
Our customers constantly tell us that consistency is the most important thing for them; we hope that 
this bulletin will go some way towards achieving that goal. 
 
Hot topics 
 

 Accepting PS1 certificates as one means of confirming compliance 

 News about the new on-line IQP register 

 Saddle flashings 

 Changes for residential construction 

 Practice Notes 

 Regional career opportunities in building control 

 Lintel fixings; and 

 Onsite wastewater system building consents 

 
 

 
 
Ian McCormick 
General Manager Building Control 

 
Visit our website www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
 
 
 
We welcome your feedback and suggestions for future issues: 
Please email the editor at building@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
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